
 

 

 
 

St David’s Church in Wales Primary School 
Colwinston, Cowbridge CF71 7NL 

01656 656447  
       Headteacher Mrs Ceri Hoffrock                  

stdavidsps@valeofglamorgan.gov.uk 
 
 

To: Parents, Carers and Guardians of children attending St David’s CIW VA Primary School; 
      Headteacher and Staff of St David’s CIW VA Primary; Prescribed Consultees. 

 
Dear Consultee, 
 
Proposal to expand St David’s Church in Wales Primary School from 140 places to 210 
places to meet future demand for Church in Wales education. 
 
I am writing to advise that the governing body of St David’s CIW Primary School has agreed to 
publish a statutory notice to expand St David’s CIW Primary School from 140 places to 210 
places from September 2021.  
 
A copy of the statutory notice is enclosed and is available to view and download online at 
www.stdavidscwprimaryschool.co.uk and www.valeofglamorgan.gov.uk/Expanding-St-Davids-
CIW-Primary. 
 
Yours faithfully,  

 
Byron Davies 
Chair of Governors 
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